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Matter Summary '

File Number Title Status

2010-0023 Request Introduced

AFSCME Local 80 requesting permission to use Klentz Park for a weekend in August for a

Local 80 family picnic with beer, soda, food, children's games and other activities.

Introduced: 1/5/2010

Controlling Body: License & Health Committee

Public Works Committee
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RECEIVED

January 4, 2010 DEC 3 7 2009

CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CLERK/TREASURER
Dear Mayor Devine & the Common Council,
Local 80 would like to have your permission to use Klentz Park for a weekend in August
for a Local 80 family picnic. We are going to be serving beer, soda and food. There also
will be games for the children and other activities.
Sincerely,

,%M@L

Joe Narlock
President, Local 80

in the public service, Local 80
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January 11,2010

Joe Narlock

AFSCME Local 80 President

1034 S. 89 St.
West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Narlock:
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CITY CLERKITREASURER’S OFFICE
414/302-8200 or 414/302-8207 (Fax)
www.ci.west-allis.wi.us

Paul M. Ziehler

City Admin. Officer, Clerk/Treasurer
Monica Schultz

Assistant City Clerk

Rosemary West

Treasurer’s Office Supervisor

On January 5, 2010, the Common Council approved your request for permission to use Klentz
Park at 2601 S. 72 St., to hold a Local 80 family picnic with beer, soda and food in August.

Sincerely,

Mwd e 5J¢\,\UL

Monica Schultz
Assistant City Clerk
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